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Good morning Jessica!
 
Can you please process a refund for VA-21-00006?  After initial review, it was discovered that a
variance is not required for his project.
 

The customer also said “Of all the building departments we work with, Kittitas
is by far the very best!”
 
Thank you and have a wonderful day!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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